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Footscray Institute of Technology

Ballarat Road, Footscray. P.O. Box 64, Footscray, Victoria, Australia 3011.
Telegrams: Fitinst. Telex: Fitlex AA 36596. Facsimile: (03) 689 4069. Telephone: (03) 688 4200

July 31 86

Mr David Matthews,
336 Gilles Street,
Adelaide SA 5000

Dear David,

I believe you have heard about the termination of my
connections with ABR. I am of course annoyed by the way my term
was ended, but I am also grateful for the time I had with the
Journal.

Not least of my pleasures as editor was publishing new
contributors and coming to know them as friends. You number
among the best of these, and I am very grateful for what you
contributed to the stature of ABR.

Although I have no idea of the policy of the new
editor, I hope that she will continue to commission work from
you, 1if only so that I can continue to enjoy reading your
reviews. I shall also zuggest that Qverland give you some
reviewing.

[ would sugygest that you write to Kerryn Goldsworthy
indicating your interest in continuing as a contributor, and also
that you drop a line to Stephen Murray-Smith at Overland, PO Box
249, Mt Eliza Vic., indicating the fields of your interest.

Regards.

Yours sincerely,

John Mclaren

Director: D.R. Milis

Assistant Director
.M. Herrman




